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October 2020 

Curriculum Policy Consultation 

 

Relationship & Sex Education (RSE) From the Spring term 2021, it is a 

statutory requirement that all schools in England and Wales are teaching 

Relationship and Sex Education as a fundamental part of the curriculum. As 

part of implementing the RSE curriculum, schools must consult with the 

children, parents, staff and governors to ensure that there is a general 

consensus on our approach to policy and the curriculum content.  

 

Ladywood Primary will be starting their consultation process on Monday 5th 

October 2020; the consultation will close on Monday 19th October 2020. 

 

As part of this consultation parents/carers are asked to feedback on 

proposed policies and procedures. To assess these documents please refer 

to the school website, all information can be found in the Key Information 

tab - curriculum, RSE, Parent Consultation. Documents and our 

questionnaire have been available on the website since last week, but we 

would like to take the opportunity to hand out paper questionnaires before 

the close of the consolation.  

 

Completed questionnaires should be handed into class or the office 

alternatively they can be returned electronically and emailed to Mrs 

Marsden (k.marsden@ladywoodprimary.co.uk). 
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